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Remembrance Day 
 This year our Remembrance Day service will take place on Monday, 

November 5 at 1:00 p.m.. We are very fortunate to have Mr. Warren Comeau 

coming to speak to the children. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

Reminder 
 A reminder that there will be no school on Monday, November 12 

for Remembrance Day. School will also be closed Friday, November 30 

for Professional Development in the morning and Parent Teacher 

meetings in the afternoon. 

 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
  

Thursday, November 29th from 5:00—8:00 pm 

Friday, November 30th from 1:00—3:00 

Parents may call the school to book an appointment. 

 

School Pictures 
 Harvey Studios will be doing retakes on Wednesday, November 

14th at 11:00 a.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Emergency Evacuation Procedure Information 
 

 

 

Anglophone South District as well as Brown’s Flat School has a primary responsibility 

to ensure the safety of students and staff inside school buildings and while on school 

property. As a result, all schools in the district have developed and continue to 

practice Emergency Procedures which include regular fire drills and  external and 

internal lockdown procedures.   

 

In the event that a school must be evacuated, the children will be taken to the 

Community Center or the United Church depending on the situation and remain there 

until the situation has been assessed. If we are unable to return to the school we will 

contact all parents. Buses will operate from these locations. 

 

A school lockdown is initiated should a high risk incident involving weapons, 

hazardous chemical spill, severe weather warning, student/other intruder, etc. occur 

in the schools or on school property, or if there are circumstances in the vicinity of 

the school that could endanger the safety of students and staff. 

 

In order for all students and staff to become familiar with the expectations during 

a lockdown, our school will continue to practice emergency lockdown procedures on a 

regular basis, as we do with fire drills. During these drills there will be signs posted 

on the entrance doors indicating that the school is in lockdown. The doors will be 

locked and no one will be permitted to enter or leave the school during these 

exercises. This is the same procedure that will be followed in a real situation. 

 

Teachers will talk to their students and practice before we do a school wide 

exercise. These lockdown procedures only take a few minutes to practice. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to contact me at any time. 

 

 

 

Andrea Matthews 
Principal 
Morna Heights&Brown's Flat School 



PSSC / Home & School 
 The PSSC will meet Monday, November 19 from 6:30—7:15 

and Home & School from 7:15—8:00. Everyone is welcome and we 

look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Fall Fair 
The staff of Brown’s Flat School would like to thank everyone for supporting our Fall 

Fair on Saturday, October 27th. The Fair was a great success and would not have 

been possible without the help and dedication of our parents, students and 

community.  

Draw Winners   

$100.00 Sobey’s Gift Certificate - Anne Byers 

Movie Night Basket – Lana Wood 

50/50 (pick a square) $37.50- Sabrina Knox 

 

Campbell Soup Labels 
Our school collects Campbell soup labels that can be redeemed for 

school supplies. They can be deposited in a container in our Library. 

We will collect labels for Habitant soup, V8, Prego, Pace salsa, Goldfish 

crackers in addition to All Campbell soup labels. 

 

 

Brown’s Flat School T-Shirts 
There are a limited number of Brown’s Flat T-shirts still available for 

$12.00. You can contact the school for sizes. 

 

Report Cards 
Report Cards will go home on Monday, November 26. Please keep the 

report and send back the envelope after each reporting period. 

 

 

 

 

 



FREE Education Money for 
Your                         Kids’ Future  

 

 

SIGN UP BLITZ FOR CANADA LEARNING BOND 
at the YM/YWCA’S EARLY LEARNING Centre, November 7

th
 

between 4:00 and 6:00 pm 
St. John the Baptist –King Edward School 

223 St. James Street 
 
 

Easy Steps to get up to $2000 from the Government of Canada in a 
Canada Learning Bond : 
 

1. Your child must be born on January 1, 2004 or later. 

2. Family income must be less than $41,544.  

3. Parent needs to know their social insurance number (SIN) 
and bring 2 pieces of ID: SIN, a current provincial ID, driver’s 
license or a current credit / debit card. 

4. Parent or grandparent must bring child’s Birth Certificate and SIN 
(you can get a SIN for your child on November 7th ) 

 

Join us on Wednesday, November 7th, 2012 between 4:00-6:00 
pm to open a Learning Bond.   

 
Local banks will be present – no charge to you.  
 

For more info contact Penni at 343-5382, commorg.penni@gmail.com. 
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